[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.png]



Office of the Sheriff

Loudoun County, Virginia

880 Harrison Street SE - Leesburg, Virginia 20175
703-777-0407

	Stephen O. Simpson

Sheriff


	
Public Information Office
880 Harrison Street SE – Leesburg, Virginia 20175

703-771-5278
kraig.troxell@loudoun.gov
	

	
	
	

	Ronald Gibson

Lieutenant Colonel


	
	Kraig Troxell

Public Information Officer
C2010-020627

	
	
	

	Randy Badura

Lieutenant Colonel


	Tuesday, December 28, 2010
	


LCSO Investigates December 27th Armed Robbery of Wachovia Bank in Sterling  
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Above is a Video Surveillance Still of the Masked Suspect

Loudoun County, VA:  The Loudoun County Sheriff’s Office is investigating an armed bank robbery that occurred December 27th in Sterling, Virginia. 

Shortly after 9 a.m. an unknown masked suspect entered the Wachovia Bank located in the 47000 block of Community Plaza. The suspect approached a teller and brandished a firearm before demanding cash. 
The suspect, described as a Black male and approximately 6’ tall, was wearing a Halloween style mask, a black jacket with a red shirt underneath at the time of the robbery. 

If you were in the area of the Community Plaza or the Towncenter Plaza at Route 7 and Dranesville Road between 8:30 a.m. and 9 a.m. on Monday and saw anything suspicious you are asked to contact Investigator K. Poland of the Loudoun County Sheriff’s Office Criminal Investigations Division at 703-777-0475.  
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